PAGE 1—ALZHEIMER’S AND OHIO EASTERN STAR
Dear Sisters and Brothers:
Many of you may know someone that has Alzheimer’s dementia.  It is a heartbreaking disease that affects nearly 7 million Americans.  Alzheimer’s and other dementia kill 1 in 3 seniors.  This is more people than breast and prostate cancer combined.  Amazingly, almost 2/3 of Americans living with Alzheimer’s are women!
To respond to this great need to advance Alzheimer’s research and quality of care for both patients and caregivers, the OES General Grand Chapter established an Alzheimer’s Committee last year to encourage all of Eastern Star to raise both research funding and awareness.
Sister Marla Barber, our Worthy Grand Matron, has responded to this call on behalf of Ohio Eastern Star in 3 ways.  First, she has pledged 15% of total OES Charities Funding to Alzheimer’s Research.  Second, she has authorized the District Charities Directors to sell Alzheimer’s lapel pins to raise money.  These beautiful pins are only $10.
Finally, Sister Marla has decided that Alzheimer’s awareness and fundraising activities that are completed by Chapters can fulfill various criteria in the 2025 Ohio Chapter Achievement Program.  Specifically, Alzheimer’s activities can be listed in Section D of your Chapter’s Achievement Report.  This can include donations of time, speakers, designated fundraisers, and donations of money.  (I have been informed that local Alzheimer’s organizations, if requested, may be able to provide meeting presenters for your use.)
All funding should be directed to Grand Secretary DuAnne Farus, similar to any other charitable donation.
I urge you to find ways to raise funds to support the 1 in 9 people that are 65 and older living with Alzheimer’s dementia.  A Chapter Sunshine donation to Alzheimer’s would make a great start!
In Star Love,
Bill Murphy—PGP, GGC Alzheimer’s Committee
wmurphy44262@yahoo.com


